
  Christ the King 

 Year 2 Summer 1 2021 Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It already seems quite a while ago, but we must say again how seamlessly, the children in 

Year 2 returned to being together in class again on March 8th.  Now we want to push on-

wards in their final term in Key Stage One, and look forward to consistently teaching 

them for the remainder of their time in Year 2, with your continued home support to 

partner our efforts. 

Miss Oppo has now begun her maternity leave.  Mrs Atkinson will be teaching Toucans 

class Monday to Wednesday from now on, with Miss Pain now teaching Toucans class    

Thursday and Friday each week.  Miss Buxton and Miss Branca continue to support Year 2 

classes and Mrs Mahon will now be working across Key Stage One. 

This half term’s learning ’Around the World!’, is all about courageous explorers. Again, 

this learning will link with prior learning in Geography (continents, oceans, poles,) and to 

Science (habitats.)  Children will learn about incredible journeys that have been made in 

the past, whilst considering the Gospel Value of Courage and how explorers have shown 

this value.  

We look forward to the fresh term and exciting the children with their learning once 

more!  Kind regards from Mrs Atkinson, Miss Pain & Mrs Sargeant. 

 Supporting learning 

We are expected to monitor   weekly 

home engagement with: 

Reading at home at least 5 times 

Daily spellings practice 

iXL 

Bug Club 

Oxford Owl 

Doodle Maths & My Maths 

Well done to our Wonderful Readers last half term: 

25 reads:  Beau, Grace,  

50 reads:  Lexie, Taya, Amelia, Henry C-H, Lily, Daisy 

75 reads:  Layla, Noah, Whitney, Albert, Lily, Hettie, Sam,   

Nicole 

100 reads: Layla, Lorcan, Louie, Whitney, Sienna, Harriet, 

Marley, Sam  

150 reads:  Henry, Iggy, Layla, Lorcan, Louie, Samuel, Sarah 

M, Sienna, Taylor, Darcey 


